
-----Original Message----- 
From: Merrill, Deb - LAW On Behalf Of Watt, Stuart - LAW 
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2006 7:53 PM 
To: AB95 Comments 
Subject: Comments to Proposed Rulemaking Entitled: Changes to Information Disclosure 
Requirements and Other Related Matters (Fed. Reg. Vol. 71, No. 131, page 38808, July 10, 2006) 

Please see the attached letter from Stuart L. Watt, Vice President, Law and Intellectual Property 
Officer, Amgen Inc. 
  
Deb Merrill/Lynne Buchsbaum 
Executive Assistant to 
Stuart L. Watt 
Amgen Inc. 
Mail Stop 28-2-C 
One Amgen Center Drive 
Thousand Oaks, CA 91320-1799 
 












